
QUALITY OF CARE REPORT 2022/23


We asked a selection of parents/guardians, at random, to fill out an anonymous online feedback form. We 
received 8 responses which have been compiled to make this report.


We received no additional comments via email as invited.
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PARENT FEEDBACK SUMMARY


From the feedback we have been given we feel that our quality of care is of a very high standard.


All parents who answered the survey were pleased with the quality of care provided, the facilities where care 
is provided, the staff and the happiness of their children.


Most parents strongly agreed that we offer excellent development opportunities at our setting, with one 
only one parent selecting “agree” as opposed to “strongly agree”.


When answering the question about ease of communication with staff, most parents selected “strongly 
agree” that we are friendly and easy to speak with. Two parents selected “agree”.


We aim to start September 2023 with a renewed enthusiasm for providing exciting and engaging 
opportunities for children to play, learn and socialise during the time spent at Les Tous. We will focus on 
planning activities that the entire group can engage in while taking into consideration aspects that will cater 
for individual needs.


Overall we feel that we provide an excellent service for the children. We operate a relaxed, free play 
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Overall we feel that we provide an excellent service for the children. We operate a relaxed, free play 
environment which promotes self expression and independent activity. We are pleased to know that our 
parents are happy with the service we provide.


Les Tous Grands undertakes Quality of Care surveys annually at the end of each Summer term.


We endeavour to make parents aware that if they have any concerns or queries that arise at any time 
throughout the year they are able to bring these to our attention via our complaints process at any time.
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CHILDRENS FEEDBACK


Due to unexpected circumstances we were unable to undertake official feedback sessions with children this 
year. However, we engaged the children in conversational consultation, during which they expressed an 
interest in some different toys and games to play with.
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CHILDRENS FEEDBACK SUMMARY


As a result of these conversations we purchased some additional dolls, prams and baby paraphernalia 
(mostly requested by the girls aged 6-8) and a multi use table for table football, table tennis and air hockey 
(mostly requested by boys aged 6-9).


These additions have created a more enjoyable session with a wider variety of activities for the children who 
attend.
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THANK YOU CARDS/TESTIMONIALS


Here is a selection of cards/messages from parents throughout the year.
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